## **CORNERSTONE ACADEMY**

1230 22ND Avenue Kenosha, Wisconsin 53140

## **Important Dates:**

January 1st Cornerstone CLOSED, Happy New Year!

January 2<sup>nd</sup>- KUSD CLOSED

January 3<sup>rd-</sup> KUSD resumes.

January 5th- EBT payments due

January 15th- NO SCHOOL

January 19th- NO SCHOOL

**Transitions- Classroom** transitions will take place starting Tuesday January 2nd. You should have received a transition notice if your child will be transitioning to the next classroom. The teachers will transfer all belongings and make a new cubby for your child. Please take the time to chat with your child's new teacher(s). Also, just a reminder; if your child is transitioning to the Dragonfly Room (3-year-old room) they will no longer be receiving daily sheets. If you have any questions or concerns about the transitions, please feel free to reach out.



## Inclement Weather Policy

With winter officially here, please take time to review your family handbook regarding center closures. Cornerstone makes every attempt to open as usual. However, to preserve the safety of our staff and children, we will close if conditions warrant such action. If Cornerstone decides to close, parents will be notified prior to 6:00am. If we must close early during our opening hours each parent will be notified by telephone.

## **Staffing Updates**

We would like to congratulate Ms. Taylor on the birth of her daughter, she will be on maternity leave until the end of January.

Ms. Madison has joined us again (she is on winter break from school right now).

We would like to congratulate Ms. Sam on the birth of her son. She will on maternity leave until February.

EBT Parents- Be sure to take full advantage of your parent portal. On the Parent Portal you can:

- View your childcare authorizations
- Schedule an appointment for an authorization request
- Request a new authorization or make changes to a current authorization
- Check your balance on your MyWIChildCare EBT card and track payments
- Also, you are able to sign up to receive a text message alert on your cell phone when you have a new message in the Parent Portal

Contact Us!
Alisha:
alishab@csawis.com

Cheryl: cheryln@csawis.com

Ashley: ashleys@csawis.com